
 
 
 
 
 
 
Discover the country’s enormous heritage potential! 

  
Call to action! Committee member/s sought to join our  

Committee for Wales 
 
The Heritage Lottery Fund (HLF) distributes the heritage share of funds raised by the National 
Lottery and since 1994 has invested £240 million in more than 2,000 heritage projects in Wales 
with awards ranging from hundreds to several million pounds. 
 
Help shape the country’s heritage future 
We are now seeking to appoint at least one new committee member. 
  
The committee makes decisions on grants between £100,000 and £2 million. It provides a crucial 
perspective to the Board on larger grants and the funding priorities for Wales and maintains an 
oversight of the small grants decisions. Members meet people involved in heritage projects, 
represent HLF at openings and events and act as advocates for the value of heritage to modern 
life. 
 
We are keen to receive applications from people from a variety of backgrounds and experiences, 
who can demonstrate an affinity for Wales’ diverse and exciting heritage. Candidates with 
experience in built heritage, museums/libraries or archives, young people, or community groups 
are especially sought. We welcome applications from people from black, Asian and minority ethnic 
communities, people with disabilities and individuals across all age groups. 
 
Please contact Jennifer Stewart, Head of HLF Wales, to find out how we operate in Wales and 
about the role of a committee member, via email JenniferS@hlf.org.uk or phone 02920 234 144. 
To register an interest email decisionmakers@hlf.org.uk or visit our website at www.hlf.org.uk for 
more information. 
 
 
The closing date for applications is Monday 22 October 2012.  


